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2 Thessalonians 1:4 “So that we ourselves glory in you in the churches 
of God for your patience and faith in all your persecutions.” 
 

The Scottish minister Alexander Whyte was known for his uplifting 
prayers in the pulpit. He always found something to be thankful for. One 
Sunday morning, the weather was stormy. And dark. And one of the             
deacons said, "The preacher won’t be able to thank God for anything on  
a day like this. It’s absolutely horrible outside!" But much to his surprise, 
Rev. Whyte began the service by praying, "We thank thee, O God, that it 
is not always like this." 

 
When difficulties come, we can give thanks... 

1. By remembering most circumstances are temporary! 
2. By remembering they are testimonial. You will be able to encourage 
others when they encounter difficult circumstances. The difficulties that 
we endure in this life are not only an opportunity for us to mature, they 
are not only teaching us, but God may be using them in us so that others 
might be taught! 
3. By remembering they are transforming. If we realize that those things 
are used by God to transform us into being more like his Son, the Lord 
Jesus! 
Romans 8:28 “And we know that for those who love God all things 
work together for good, for those who are called according to his      
purpose.” 
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The Friendship Circle /UMW- Meets 

the 3rd Monday of each month in the           

Fellowship Hall  at 6:00pm.  Contact: 

Amanda Smith at 803-429-4131 

 
Searching Sisters  Bible Study class 
each Tuesday morning at 10 am.  Come 
join this lively intensive Bible study,          
facilitated by Mrs. Nancy Mattes. Please 
bring your Bible. For more information, 
contact Robin Smith at 803-260-1555.  
 
The Prayer Stitchers Quilts & shawls  
are for all church members and regular 
attendees. June Kinzie at  803-358-
9438  

Friends Helping Friends, Will meet on 
the 1st Friday on each month at 
10am, in room #10.  For More                            
Information contact Linda Wynn, 
llwynn@icloud.com- 843-559-5436. 

The United Methodist Men’s Club   
meet at 6:00pm on the 4th Monday of 
each month. 

 

    The Missions Team is   
     actively seeking  

      

Missions will be collecting these items                             
in the month of July.                                             

Please place your donations in the                             
green bins marked 'Missions'.                                              

They will be located in the Narthex,                            
outside the Church Office, and                                      
in the Fellowship Hall for the                                     

Amplified Service. Thank you! 

Dave Kelly/Natalie Spence,                    
co-Chairs 

 

 

 Preschool starts August 21st 

Open House is August 15th 6:30-7:30 

 

 

Dina Dudley  

Mark Bourn and                    
Donna Stoudemire 

tel:803%20358-9438
tel:803%20358-9438
mailto:llwynn@icloud.com


Worship–Leaders-8:50am 

07– Kathy Lybrand                                       
14– Kim Hutchins                             
21- Jimmy Spence                                      
28– Natalie Spence 

Greeters - 8:50am 

07- Paul & Peggy Jones                                     
14- Grace Kyzer &                    
 Louise Kaminer                                   
21- Jimmy & Natalie Spence                                      
28– Anna Barrier & Rita Sox 

Ushers - 8:50am  

Anna Barrier &             
Chris Folsom 

AV Team- 

Zach Smith 

Trustee of the Month              

Gary Barton                             
803-479-0917                            

Bartonclan4@aol.com   

Worship–Leaders-11:00am 

07- Bryan Cress                                      
14– Ronnie Taylor                         
21- John Hucks                             
28– Gay Hawkins 

 

Greeters - 11:00am 

07–Eileen Kelly & Linda Wynn                                       
14- Eileen Kelly & Linda Wynn                                    
21- John & Kendra Hucks                                     
28– Gail Faircloth &                            
 Mike Roland 

 

Head Ushers - 11:00am  

Judy Moore 

AV Team– 11am                                                                      

 Sarah Barrett                                                           

Servant Minister Schedule 
 
 

Questions?  Want to Volunteer?  Contact the office       

at 803-359-4031 or email - office@rbumc.com  

July 

Acolytes - 8:50am 

07– Catherine White                                      
14- Catherine White                                                                           
21- Catherine White                                      
28- Catherine White                                       

 

Acolytes - 11:00am 

07– OPEN                                       
14- OPEN                                    
21- OPEN                                      
28- OPEN 
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Safety  Team                  
07– Robert Brittain, 
Price Smith,                              
Terry Reynolds  

                                    
14– Jimmy Jordan,   
John Morrison,                         
Larry Padgett   

                                 
21– Jack Percifull,              
Joe Hart,                             
Rob Bedenbaugh   

                                     
28-Bob Blogg,              
Ashley Corley,               
Ronnie Taylor 
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July Birthdays  

02– Kenneth Fitsemons 

03 - Colin Crolley 

04 - Bryan Cress 

04– Emmalyn Mosteller 

05 - Cheryl Smith 

05– Chris Galvin 

06- Jack Percifull 

07 - Mildred Harmon 

07– Laura Theismann 

08 - Tanner Hucks 

08 - Bryson Hutto 

09– Riley Goodwin 

10 - Todd Jeffcoat 

11 - Rob Bedenbaugh 

12 - Annette Jordan 

12 - Cheryl Fraylick 

13 - Pam Gunter 

14– Rusty Rivers 

15 - Weston Faircloth 

15– Celeste Leaphart 

16 - Josh Crolley 

17 - Suzy Bolick 

17– Adam Whittle 

17- Ryan Whittle 

18 - Michelle Chapman 

18 - Logan Smith 

19 - Ron Liljegren 

19– Samantha Mosley 

20 - Yvonne Miller 

21 - Lynn Boatwright 

21 - Ciara Ann Purday 

21 - Darin Kyzer 

22 - Anna Barrier 

22 - Karen Cress  

23 - Caleb Taylor 

24 - Heather Pace 

25 - Jaden Baker 

26 - John Vernon Gunter 

26– Cali Medlin 

26– John Gunter 

29 - Lauren Corley  

29– Alex McLean 

30 - Larry Padgett 

  

       In Glory to God,  

      we place flowers  

     on his altar 

 

 

July Altar Flowers Given By:  

07-Robert & Rita Sox 

14– Bryan & Karen Cress 

21– Marie Lambert 

28– Carmella Hunt & Barbara Keisler 

              

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

 

  

                             

 

 

1 

 

 

 

 

2 

 

3 

 

 

 

 

Choir Rehearsal 

            6:30pm  
 

 

4 

 

5 
 

 

 

Friends         

Helping 

Friends 10am  

6 

 

7  Services                  

8:50 & 11am          

AMPLIFIED 

CHURCH  10am  

 

                          

 

8 

 

 

 

Council             

Meeting 6:30pm 

 

9 *Searching         
Sisters        10am 

                                          
*Amplified Band 
Practice  6:30pm 
 
 

10 

                           

 

Choir Rehearsal 

            6:30pm  

11 

 
                             

 

 

12 

 

 

 

13 

 

 

 

 

 

14   Services                                                

8:50 & 11am                  

AMPLIFIED 

CHURCH  10am   

                

15 

 

 

                        

  

                       

  

16 
*Searching         

Sisters        10am                                    

 

*Amplified Band 

Practice  6:30pm 

 
 

 

17 

                                                                            

   

 Choir Rehearsal 

            6:30pm  

                                      

18 

 

 

 

 

 

 

19 
 

20 

 

21  Services                                                

8:50 & 11am                  

AMPLIFIED 

CHURCH  10am   

 

                                                            

 

                               

22 
 
                               
 
 

U Methodist 

Men’s Meeting  

6:00pm              

23 
*Searching         
Sisters        10am 
                                          
*Amplified Band 
Practice  6:30pm 
 
 
                   

24 

    

 

*Choir Rehearsal 

              6:30pm  

 

25 

 

 

 

 

Trustee’s 
meeting 
6:30pm 

26 

 

27 

 

28  Services                                                

8:50 & 11am                  

AMPLIFIED 

CHURCH  10am   

29 

 

 

 
 

30 

*Searching         
Sisters    10am   

*Amplified Band 
Practice  6:30pm 

 

 31 

 

 

Choir Rehearsal 

            6:30pm                    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 01– Camden & Jennifer Sheehan 

08 - Bryan & Karen Cress 

09 - Doug & Yvonne Miller 

14– Joe & Casey Hart 

27– Jared & Laura Theismann 

29– Cloyd & Rebecca Bowen 



Tithes & Offerings: 
  

Rec. YTD as of 05/31/2024               $194,154 
Spent YTD - 05/31/2024                               $198,069 
Net received                                                  $  -3,915  

 
 
General Funds 
 
Needed Each Week                                       $ 9,177 
 
Building & Land Account: 05/31/2024 
 
Building Loan Balance                                 $112,364 
 
Building & Improvements                              $17,039 
                           
Land Purchase Fund                                     $38,647 
 
 

Church Vision Plan - God calls us to go forth and 

make disciples for Christ.  

 

As part of that we need room to grow. If you would 

like to  specifically donate to this above and beyond 

your regular  

tithing, please mark your contribution as:  

Land Purchase.  

 

Thank you for believing in our future! 

 

*For your convenience Online Giving is  

 

offered at: www.osvhub.com/rbumc 

 

 

      "The McLean  

        Family is so very 

         thankful for the 

      cards, texts, phone  

 

calls, visits, and food over the past few 

weeks.  But we are most thankful for the 

prayers that have been lifted for us during 

David's two hospitalizations, Carolyn's 

shoulder replacement, and Charlie's tests 

and upcoming surgery.  Our Red Bank 

Family is the best!  To God be the glory!! 

Blessings to all of you,  

Charlie, Carolyn, David, Wendy,                      
Alex,  and Zoe. 

To register to view and print the     

RBUMC Monthly Council Meeting 

Minutes you can visit our website. 

www.rbumc.com 

Go to More on the main menu and click 

on Council Meeting Minutes. Enter an 

email address and your own password. 

You will receive an E-mail in a day or so 

approving your request to view the           

documents. 

https://rbumc.com/m/login?

r=%2Fcouncil-meeting-

    Even though Pack 518 was 
    on a break for the summer 
    Scouting America Indian   

    Waters Council held the Cub 
Scout Twilight Camp at River Bluff High School 
in June. The week-long camp was attended by 
several Pack 518 Cub Scouts. A fun time was 

had by all. Activities included shooting                
sports like archery and BB guns, fun skills 
competitions, crafts, special presentations,  

and much more. For the camp closing                
ceremony the Cub Scouts performed skits for 

the enjoyment of family and friends.                     
Afterwards, everyone enjoyed an ice cream 
social. The Cub Scouts were able to earn 

achievements toward their next rank. Pack 518 
activities will return in August. Later in July, the 
Pack Committee will finalize the date and time 
for the “Welcome Back” Kick-off and the Parent 
Information Night. The kick-off event is for all 
returning Cub Scouts and any child in 1st to 
5th grade interested in joining Pack 518. Fun 
games, contests, and food will be available. 
Parent Information Night will be held in the 
church sanctuary and is an opportunity for           

parents to learn about the upcoming Pack 518 
activities and interested new parents to learn 

about the activities and benefits of joining Cub 
Scouts. Be on the lookout for more information. 

For more information in advance of the              
scheduled meetings contact Cubmaster Brad 

Reynolds at 803-231-9035 or email                        
reynoldsbs1579@yahoo.com. 

https://www.osvhub.com/rbumc
http://www.rbumc.com
https://rbumc.com/m/login?r=%2Fcouncil-meeting-minutes-1
https://rbumc.com/m/login?r=%2Fcouncil-meeting-minutes-1
mailto:reynoldsbs1579@yahoo.com

